
 

 

 

 

 
Accessibility and contact details 
This update is available in other languages and formats. If you need a different 
language or format, please contact us by phoning 0800 131 3348.  
 
 
Community drop-in event – thank you! 
We’d like to thank everyone who came to  
the community drop-in event in March to 
learn more about our exciting  
regeneration plans for Barne Barton. 
 
Your feedback is important to us and  
we will use this to help shape our future  
plans. 
 
 
Building new homes 
We are pleased to have appointed a contractor, Halsall, to start construction of new 
homes on the estate. Halsall is an experienced construction company who have 
worked on several development projects across the South West. 
 
We are now in the process of finalising the contract with Halsall for the building of a 
block of 28 new apartments at the entrance to Talbot Gardens. These homes will be 
the first to be built through this project which will mark a huge milestone for the 
community. 
 
You are likely to see some activity on site in the coming weeks as contractors begin 
preparing the land for construction. Building of the new homes is set to start later in 
the year. 
 
We will provide more details on exact dates once these are confirmed. 
 
 
Demolition update 
You will have seen that blocks five and six, on Talbot Gardens and Roope Hill Close, 
are now empty and secure. We have appointed a contractor to demolish the 
buildings and work will start on this in the coming weeks. We will notify you once we 
have an exact date for the work to commence. 
 
We are also in the process of securing vacant possession of blocks seven and eight 
on Savage Road. Once confirmed, we will be able to plan demolition of these empty 
buildings.  
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Working with you – STAR 
STAR community organisers continue to offer support for  
residents on the estate with any issues they may have 
 
If you would like to get involved with the work of STAR, 
please contact Sam Weaver on 07534 465342 or join the  
STAR Community Organisers Barne Barton Facebook 
Page. 
 
 
Any comments? 
If you have any comments or questions about this update or our regeneration plans, 
please let us know by speaking to your local housing officer. 
 
 
Our Customer Service Centre is open 24 hours a day, seven days a week, including 
public holidays, for emergency repairs and housing enquiries. 
 
Please phone 0800 131 3348 (landline) if you wish to report a repair or discuss a 
housing matter. If the matter isn’t urgent you can: 
 
• Email contactus@sanctuary.co.uk 
• Complete the online form at www.sanctuary.co.uk/contact-us 
• visit www.sanctuary.co.uk and search for the information you need 
 

Sam Weaver 


